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Monday 18th November 2024 
 
Dear families,  
 
Please find the final report from our Ofsted Inspection on 22nd October 2024 
attached. 
 

It is a celebration of all we do well here at High Bank and we are very proud of 
the outcome. 
Although Ofsted no longer give overall effectiveness single gradings any longer, 
High Bank Junior, Infant and Nursery school has maintained the standards 
identified at the previous inspection – we are still a ‘good’ school.  
 

Inspectors were particularly impressed with the children’s attitudes and 
learning behaviours and spoke highly of staff’s motivations and dedication.  
 

All Ofsted reports identify an area for schools to continue improving. For us, it 
is about looking at some of the activities children complete across the wider 
curriculum to support children’s retention of key knowledge. We are excited to 
continue the work we’ve been doing on the curriculum to ensure our children 
are remembering more and applying their knowledge to other areas.  
 

Thank you to everyone who reached out during the inspection, completed a 
parent survey or spoke to an inspector at the end of the day. We appreciate 
and value your support.  
 

Please take some time to read the report – if you have any questions or 
comments, please do reach out via the office email: 
office@highbankschool.co.uk  
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Sarah Tai 
Headteacher  
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